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15 January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you and your Y11 student to the Outwood Grange Academy Revision
Festival on Tuesday 30 January 2024 between 5pm and 7pm in the Arts Centre.

There will be two presentations (5.00-5.30pm and 5.45-6.15pm) in the Auditorium. Please use the
below QR code to book a place at the time you would like to attend. Students and their families will
then be encouraged to visit the revision stalls within the Arts Centre, where our teaching staff will
be available to give subject specific advice and lots of revision materials in preparation for the fast
approaching February trial examinations and Summer GCSE examinations. There will also be
wellbeing advice to support students throughout this period, along with a careers stall and a stall
with representatives from our Post 16 Centre who will be on hand to provide information and
advice post examinations.

Refreshments will also be available.

If you would like to attend please scan the QR code below to sign up for the 5.00pm or 5.45pm
presentation and confirm how many people will be attending.

Upon arrival, please scan the QR code at the entrance to the Arts Centre to sign in to the event.

We very much look forward to seeing you at the event.

Yours faithfully

Dani Wheeler
Vice Principal
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